
For all enquiries regarding weddings, funerals and baptisms please 
contact our Team Vicar:  
Rev James Taylor on 07341 940975 / Email:  revjrtaylor@yahoo.com  
Information for the Sunday Bulletin - please contact Ian Henry Tel: 01925 229626 
email: ian.chenry@gmail.com  

For more information please visit our website www.stpetersnewton.org 

FOOD BANK: St John’s church is open for 
all donations on Tuesdays from 10.00am to 
11.30am. Donations may also be left in the 
plastic box at the the back of church and at 

the SPAR on the High St.                                                                                   

    Prayers for the week 

• King Charles & The Royal Family 
• Mission in the Winwick Deanery. 
• LYCIG in the Newton Team 
• UK Government  
• Peace and understanding In countries 

where there is conflict. 
• World Leaders: Lord may your justice 

be in their heads and hearts. 
• Those families affected by the Cost of 

Living Crisis 
• Countries  affected by climate change 

and natural disasters. 

Prayers for the sick :  
Names will be read out during prayers in 
church as usual. Names can be added or 
deleted by contacting the Wardens or Ian 
Henry.

Prayers for the departed :  
Vin Young RIP : Funeral 23rd May 11.45am


Prayer for Growth  
God of Mission who alone brings growth to 
your Church,  Send your Holy Spirit to give        

Vision to our planning,  
Wisdom to our actions,  
Joy to our worship and 
Power to our witness.  

Help our church to grow in numbers,             
In spiritual commitment to you                     

and in service to our local community. 
Through Jesus Christ Our Lord.         Amen. 


  

Sunday 19th May - Pentecost 
        9.30am: Holy Communion 

Today’s Readings: Acts 2 vs 1 to 21 / Gospel: John 15 vs 26 to 27 & 16 vs 4b-15 
7.00pm Worship Evening at St John’s Earlestown 

********* 
Wednesday 22nd May 10.00am Holy Communion 

Thursday 23rd May 9.15 ‘Team Prayer Time’ at Emmanuel church 
No Bible Study 

6.30pm Hand Bell ringing in the annexe 
*********** 

Saturday 25th May - Spring Craft Fair 10.30am to 3.30pm 
Sunday 26th May - Trinity  Sunday                              

9.30am - Holy Communion 
11.15am - APCM 

Welcome to 

St. Peter’s Church

Newton-le-Willows

Sunday 19th May

‘Glorifying God and 

serving the community 


in the name of 

Jesus Christ’

Next 11.00am Family Service  
June 9th 

Annual Parochial Church Meeting - Sunday 26th May at 11.15am 
If you want to be more involved in the running of St Peter’s come along to the APCM. We 
will be electing Church Wardens, PCC members and a Deanery Synod representative. 
If you are interested in being a PCC member talk to the Wardens or Rev James 

If you are interested in being a Deanery Synod Representative  
please talk to Ian Henry or Rev James. 

Archdeacons’ Visitation  
With Bishop John for 2024 in the 

Cathedral Sunday 9th June at 3.00pm 

New Reading & Prayer Rota: Rev James will be emailing the new rota shortly, if you 
are unable to read or do prayers on the date, please contact Rev James.


Newton Hub Safeguarding Training  Monday 20th May 2024   
St Michael’s Parish Hall, Burtonwood

Basic Awareness Course:   10:00 – 12:00 & Foundation Course:   13:00 – 15:00
If you are one of our many volunteers don’t forget the safeguarding training at                 
St Michael’s on Monday.  All volunteers must at least complete the Basic Awareness 
Training, PCC members must also complete the Foundation Course though all are 
welcome to stay.  Refreshments will be provided but please bring a packed lunch. If you 
haven’t yet booked, please just come along, all are welcome. 

This essential training can also be completed on the Church of England Safeguarding 
Training Portal  https://safeguardingtraining.cofeportal.org/           

Defibrillator Training 
Tuesday 21st May at 7.00pm in church  

Everyone Welcome!

Spring Craft Fair  Saturday 25th May - 10.30am to 3.30pm 
We need help to: 

• Move chairs on Friday evening at 6pm 
• Put chairs back on Saturday afternoon after the Fair closes 
• Sell raffle tickets on the day. 
• Bake cakes for the refreshments stall and the cake stall. 

Please sign the lists at the back of church if you can help! 
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